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Rodney,

COGCC received the Wright Oil Skim Pit Material Landfarm Report before the April 30, 2014 deadline specified in
the Compliance Letter from the Colorado Attorney General's office (document #2148285). The report was also
consistent with approved plans and included the information required by COGCC except for the following items:

One discrete (grab) sample was reportedly collected, however, the approved Waste Management Plan
(document # 01761385) specifies collection of composite samples.   That said, COGCC accepts the
sampling approach for this sampling event.  Collecting a composite sample would be appropriate for
future events.   
An unspecified amount of cow manure was reportedly added to the impacted soil.  In the next Semi-
Annual Report, list the quantities of all added material/amendments and include relevant details (i.e.
composted or uncomposted cow manure).  

Feel free to call or email if you have questions or concerns. 

Thank you,

John Noto

Cc: Remediation # 7368
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